9652 Main St
San Diego, CA 5663
August 16, 2021

Armin Kilmister
Armada Technologies
2355 Rodeo Ln
Tucson, AR 3286

Dear Mr. Kilmister,
I'm writing this letter in support of Uriel Saavedra. Uriel and I were classmates in San Diego Public High School, and we have been friends for more than 10 years. If your company needs someone talented, intuitive and incredibly creative, you would be hard pressed to find a better option than Uriel.
Back in school, Uriel was always a very instinctive learner and was able to relate seemingly distant or opposite concepts which made him develop his own way of understanding any material he was studying. When he went off to college and afterwards started working, this same skill got him through to graduate with honors and to secure constant promotions in every job he's had. As a friend, Uriel has always been very kind and supportive. After my brother passed away, he took time off work to come back home and be with me during that difficult time. He even helped out with all the paperwork and planning the wake for us. In the end, he managed to make everything easier on us to the point where things didn't feel so heavy. He has a talent for turning things on their head for the better.
His creativity and disposition during times of trouble will make him a very good asset for the challenges your company faces.
He is one of those persons who will contribute his best wherever he goes, and I wholeheartedly recommend him.
Please contact me if you need any more information.

With regards,


Malin Abernathy 
854-625-4982
